
Dedication of Doug Smith Island 
 
 

On Friday, June 1st, at 10:45 AM there will be a public dedication  
ceremony of Doug Smith Island (formerly Bryan Island).   

 
An Incorporator and early President of the Manchester Land Conservation 
Trust, Doug Smith was an active member of the Manchester Conservation 

Commission for many years.  As Chairman of the Hockanum River Linear Park 
Committee, Doug led efforts to restore the Hockanum River and to create the 

many miles of hiking trails that are now along its banks, 
including those on Doug Smith Island. 

 
Doug Smith Island is in the Hockanum River in Manchester directly behind 
Kohl's Department Store on Tolland Turnpike.  Parking for the ceremony is 

available in the northeast corner of Kohl's parking lot. 
 

Please join us to honor the memory of Doug Smith and to enjoy the island that 
he loved. 

 
 

 


